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Monday 26th September 22

Dear Parents/Carers,

| am sure that many of you are aware that we are a ‘nut-free’ school, due to having
children who are allergic to different kinds of nuts in school. | just wanted to remind you
of this and also to let you know that we do have children and staff in school who have a
severe nut allergy. In order to keep everyone as safe as possible, could | ask that you
please be extra vigilant when preparing packed lunches, to ensure that there are no nuts
or anything that may contain traces of nuts.

May | also ask that you talk to your child about only eating their own lunch and not
sharing it with others? It may be that they are simply being kind, but they are obviously
unaware of the danger it could cause. We will also be talking to the children about this in

class to raise their awareness.

Thank you so much for your understanding and co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher
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